From: Samantha King

Sent: 19/09/2023 2:59:53 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox; Phillip Lane
Subject: TRIMMED: DA2022/2281

To Whom it May Concern;
| write to you in support of the above DA application for Pilu at Freshwater.

Pilu at Freshwater have been a strong economic contributor to the region for many years. Both in its current
form and previously as the Freshwater Restaurant, this venue has provided immense industry opportunities for
young people through our organisation to develop industry skills and relevant employability skills to local
secondary students who are studying hospitality. They host an average of 2 students per week and have
employed countless young people as a result of their program participation. Their involvement in the program
is voluntary and they receive no financial incentives for their involvement.

Supporting their DA for improvements to their facilities will ensure that Pilu remains a strong support and
provider of these industry emersion opportunities. Additionally, support the strong local hospitality economy

we have on the beachces.

If you require statistics in reagards to their participation or anything further, please feel free t contact me
directly on the details below.

Kind Regards,

nthaKing JP
I
I

4 Tumburra Street, Ingleside NSW 2101






